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OUR COMMUNITY  
PARTICIPATES IN THE UTAH 

RENTAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
Our Mobile Home Park is participating in a voluntary rental assistance program 
offered exclusively to qualified residents of this Park.  This privately funded program 
was started by a group of Utah mobile home Park Owners who wanted to provide 

temporary assistance to qualified low-
income Park residents. 

Who qualifies for the program? 
The Eligibility Guidelines outline the specific income and other qualifications that need to be met.  
Please refer to the Eligibility Guidelines for our County.  The Guidelines may be obtained by contacting 
the Park office or calling or e-mailing the numbers provided below or visiting www.utahmhrap.com. 

Who administers the program? 
An experienced, objective and independent consulting firm administers the program.  Applications for 
assistance are kept confidential.  Recommendations for subsidies are based on established criteria and 
reviewed and renewed annually to verify continued eligibility and need. 

How does the program work? 
Once an applicant is approved, a “rent credit” in the amount of 10% of the monthly rent is given each 
month on the recipient’s monthly rent statement.  

How long does it take to be approved for the program? 
Applications are generally processed within one month with the subsidy 
beginning within one to two months after receipt of the application. 

Who pays the monthly rent subsidy? 
The owner(s) of this mobile home park pays for the subsidy.  This is a 
completely privately funded program that is done on a voluntary basis. 

Does the rent subsidy have to be refunded or paid back? 
No.  The subsidy is a gift that does not have to be paid back. 

For an Application or More Information Please Contact: 

Utah Mobile Home Rental Assistance Program 
Toll Free:  (385) 743-0686 
E-Mail: info@UtahMHRAP.com www.utahmhrap.com

http://www.utahmhrap.com
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